
March 28, 2016                                                                                    

                                                                                                              

          Clinton Township Hall                         

         Clinton Township Planning Commission was called to order at 7:00 p.m.  Board members Cheryl 

Matzinger,   Steve Adam , Marsha Kershner and Terry Calhoun were present.   Joann Steffens,  Charles 

(Buck) Alar and Michael Steffens were absent. 

         Motion Adams 2nd.Kershner  to accept the minutes of the February 22, 2015 P.C. Meeting   4 yes 0 

no 3 absent    Motion Passed.  

         Discussed:   CGTE Gravel Pit and Connecting Tecumseh with Clinton with paths       

         

         Matzinger adjourned the meeting  at 8:25 p.m.            

  

    Next meeting will be April  25, 2016    4th. Monday at 7 p.m. 

         

  

                                                  Submitted by            Cheryl Matzinger, Sec. 

www.twpofclinton.com 

 


